
 
  

 Bozarth Elementary PTO  
        NEWSLETTER September 2019 

_____________________________________________ 

*All dates are subject to change. 

 

We’re off to a great start! 

It’s never too late to join the PTO! Every dollar 
raised goes directly to our children’s education and 
experience at Bozarth. PTO provides valuable 
programs and funding that are not funded by the 
State. Your donation supports: 

 Technology/Computer Programs 
 Family Events (Fall Festival, Dances) 
 School/Office Support 
 Field Day 
 NV Reading Week 
 Teacher Appreciation Week 
 And so much more!!! 

Please fill out a membership form and return the 
form with your membership dues to your teacher.  

We thank you for your support! 

 

MARK YOUR SEPTEMBER CALENDAR 

9/2 - No School - Labor Day 

9/3 - Volunteer Training and Sight Word Soldier                                       
Training - 8:30 am - 9:30 am - MP Room 

9/6 - SOT Nomination Forms Sent Home 

9/11 - School Picture Day 

9/13 - SOT Nomination Forms Due 

9/18 - General PTO Meeting - 5:15 pm - MP Room  

9/19 - SOT Election (Time TBA) 

Bozarth School Organizational Team 

SOT elections are approaching!  

The School Organizational Team is responsible for 
providing input on the school performance plan and 
budget, as well as providing continued advice to the 
principal in carrying out the school plan.  

Look for a nomination form coming home end of 
this week and please consider running for the SOT! 

Forms Sent Home: Sept. 6 

Forms Due: Sept. 13 by 2:11 pm 

SOT Election: Sept. 19 (Time TBA) 

EVENTS TO LOOK FORWARD TOO! 
10/2 - Walk to School 

10/10 - Apex Fun Run 

10/18 - Fall Festival 

FOLLOW ● CONTACT ● SUBSCRIBE 

Website: www.bozarthpto.com 

Email: bozarthpto@gmail.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BozarthPTO 

Remind: Text @bozarthpto 

Our first general PTO Meeting is on 

Wednesday, September 18th at 5:15 pm  
in the MP Room. 

 
We hope to see you there! 


